
 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

February 2022 

Steve Carey 

Shane Falke 

Jon Green 

Marvin Hinds 

Nicholas Layne 

Ruben Lugo 

Grant McMichael 

Jason Miller 

Stephen Nichols 

Jesse Place 

Randy Ransbottom 

Lino Rivera 

Robert Stonehill 

John Sudduth 

Cole Wilt 

Michael Moose 
 

PAID THROUGH 

January 2021 

Kevin Dicus 

Thomas Heffner 

Brandon Hodge 

Kenneth Long 

Lester Ricks 

Coy Stauffer 

Paul Taylor 

Nathaniel White  

 

PAID THROUGH 

December 2021 

J Boedicker 

Joseph Brown 

Travis Davidson 

Richard Evans 

Cody Evans 

 

 

 

  PAID THROUGH 

December 2021 (con’t) 

Justin Holt 

John McPheron 

Kegan Pringle 

Andrew Schrader 

Derek Sterling 

Michael White  
 

PAID THROUGH 

November 2021 

David Roberts 
 

PAID THROUGH 

October 2021 
___________________________________________________

______ 

PAID THROUGH 

September 2021 

Cameron Wireman 

Aaron Quinton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

 

With an eye on the future, we are offering a new Electrical 

Vehicle Infrastructure Training Program. The Online Class will 

take approximately 18-20 hours to complete and must be 

completed within 60 days of signing up. You will need to sit 

for a proctored exam at the Training Center once completed to 

get your certification and your Participation Award of $750.00. 

This training could lead to a lot of work with the 

government’s “Green Energy Plan”. I encourage everyone 

to take it! 
 

Watch out for Instrumentation, Fire Alarm and First Aid 

Classes. I will announce class dates once the classes are 

finalized. 
 

Again, if you have any suggestions for classes, please let me 

know. 

           The Ole’ Guys                

 

 
The Retirees met again in March with a couple of 

members we hadn't seen in a while. One of them had 

been hospitalized and was glad to be back. A moment 

of silence was taken in remembrance of three IBEW 

brothers who had passed since our last meeting. We all 

shared stories and memories of them, and commented 

on how we needed to act when a friend or buddy's 

name came to mind. We talked of inviting some of 

those buddies to our monthly meeting. Take time to 

think of a friend you haven't seen in a while, give them 

a call. Our next meeting is April 13 at 2PM and 

cookies and refreshments are always available. 

 

'Carpe Diem", time and tide wait for no man. 

 

In Solidarity, 
 

Florian Smith 

 

 
If you move or have a 

lifechanging event such 

as a marriage, divorce, 

birth or death… 

 

WE NEED TO 

KNOW! 

 

Please contact the hall 

with any changes so that 

our records AND your 

benefit offices are up to 

date! 

THANK YOU! 

 

 


